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Subject: Online Submission

13/03/2025

MRS Jane Clark
43 Parkes ST
Manly Vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I am totally against this DA.
The environmental effect of the rubbish that will be left on roads all the way to the beach will
be immense.
The flow of traffic which is already problematic will be catastrophic.
Most mornings I pick up rubbish thrown from cars on Kenneth street that comes from KFC,
why are fast food companies not policed for the actions of their clients?
It’s a NO from me!!!




